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NAME          April 11, 2024 
STREET 
CITY, NH ZIP 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear NAME: 
 
I am happy to announce the start of the redevelopment of Well 2, which is intended to increase 
the water system’s production capacity. This project involves cleaning the well and bedrock 
fractures that feed water into it. The well will be out of service for one to two weeks starting 
Monday, April 22, 2024. 
 
During this time, our water supply will be limited, coming only from Well 3 and bulk water 
purchases. To assure that essential household water needs will be met and to minimize the 
expense of bulk water purchases, we are asking all residents to diligently observe water 
conservation practices during this period. Please ensure that indoor water uses are not wasteful 
and do not use the public supply for outside uses. 
 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated and will help contribute to the long-term resolution of 
water use restrictions. Progress on this work, along with other system information is available on 
our website https://www.aquarionwater.com/abenaki/white-rock-system-update.  
 
Sincerely, 
ABENAKI WATER COMPANY 
 

 
 
Carl McMorran, Operations Manager 
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